City Attorney's Communication #2019-969
July 3, 2019

TO: Jean E. Dolan, AICP, Principal Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Land Use Map Amendment for the Oceanside Parking Lot

As requested in your memorandum of July 3, 2019, Department of Development Services
Memorandum No. 19-187, the following form of Ordinance, relative to the above-referenced
matter, has been revised and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, ADOPTING A
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN MAP AMENDMENT FOR THE
OCEANSIDE PARKING LOT AT 109 NORTH OCEAN
BOULEVARD; PROVIDING FOR A DETERMINATION
THAT A LOCAL PLANNING AGENCY HEARING WAS
HELD ON JUNE 26, 2019; PROVIDING THAT A
TRANSMITTAL AND ADOPTION PUBLIC HEARING
WILL BE HELD; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY;
PROVIDING FOR CONFLICTS; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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